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INDUSTRIAL RELATIONS
741.5
Review Committee File No. 919-70-30
North Bay Division Grievance No. D.Gr/C 4-69-1
Classification of Clerk Job in Division Gas MeteT Shop

MIl. R. H. JONES, Chairman
North Bay Division
Joint Grievance Committee

The above-subject grievance has been reviewed by the
Review Committee and is being returned to the Joint Grievance
CQIIlIIlittee'for settlement in accordance with the following:

Co

It is the understanding of the Review Comaittee that
the job in question was reclassified on July 20, 1912, and sub-
sequently filled as a Clerk C. Also, the work now being done by
the Clerk for the Gas Meter Shop will no longer be required when
the Meter Shop is phased out later this year. As bJ the issue of
the Clerk performing Physical Bargaining Unit work, the Review Com-
mittee is of the opinion that this question need not be answered
in view of the above stated circumstances.

With this being the case, the issue in the grievance is
moot and the case is considered closed. The closure should be
noted in the minutes of your next Joint Grievance C~ittee meeting.

L. V. DRam, Chalrmaa
Review Committee
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